
Friday, May 19th  

 
 

GIRLS CROSS COUNTRY 
Attention any girls who plan on running cross-country in the fall: If you will be a 7th or 
8th grader next year, please stop by Ms. Schilling’s room (804) for a handout about an 
additional summer practice with the Lake Central High School girl’s cross-country team. 
You can stop by anytime today.  
 
 

2023 LAKE CENTRAL FOOTBALL 

Summer Youth Camp 
June 26th – June 29th 
9:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
Lake Central High School 
Come train with the Lake Central Indians and learn the fundamentals of football on both 
the offensive and defensive sides of the ball.  Prizes and awards will be given to players 
of all ages. 
Light concessions will be available for purchase but campers are encouraged to bring 
their own water.  Wear comfortable athletic wear and football cleats or gym shoes. No 
prior playing experience is required. 
 
 

INDIANA SHERIFF'S YOUTH LEADERSHIP CAMP 
If you are a 7th or 8th grader and are interested in learning more about a possible 
career in law enforcement, this is the camp for you!  The Indiana Sheriffs' Association 
Youth Leadership Camp is a program provided by the Indiana Sheriffs' Association. The 
camp provides a very meaningful experience and relationship with other campers from 
throughout the state. The first session will be held June 12-15 in Pine Village, Indiana, 
and the second session will be held July 5-7 in Brown County, Indiana. Flyers are 
available in the office if you would like more information. 
 
 

PARENT INFORMATION: 

*************************************************************** 
8TH GRADE AWARDS CEREMONY 
The 8th Grade Awards Ceremony will be held Wednesday, May 24th, at 10:00 
a.m.  The doors will open at 9:15 a.m.  Tickets are not necessary for the 
ceremony.  Once the ceremony has finished, the students can leave with their 
parents.  If your 8th grader has a sibling here at Clark, and you would like for them to 
attend the ceremony, please send a note in with that student so the office can issue a 



pass for the sibling to leave class and attend the ceremony.  All students will be 
recognized at the ceremony even if they do not receive an academic award.  Casual 
dress is fine.  For those family members who have an elderly relative or family member 
who will be attending and unable to sit on the bleachers, please contact the office and 
provide the name and we will have a chair reserved on the main floor in the 
gym.  Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate an entire family to sit on the main 
floor, one additional chair will be available for a family member.  
 

8TH GRADE DANCE  
The 8th grade dance will be held Wednesday, May 24th, from 7:00-9:00 p.m. in the 
cafeteria.  The doors will open at 6:30 p.m. and will be locked at 7:15 p.m.  Once 
students arrive, they will remain in the cafeteria for the entirety of the dance.  This is a 
closed dance---only Clark students will be allowed to attend.  Please make sure to read 
the agenda book, page 10, item 11, DANCE ELIGIBILITY in regard to attendance at the 
dance. The dress code for the dance is casual wear, this is not a prom. 
 

**************************************************************************** 
Please remember to send a note with your student in 
the morning if you plan to pick up your student early. 
 

HAVE A FANTASTIC WEEKEND!!  

 


